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Dear Senior Student Athlete: 
 
Congratulations on your upcoming graduation.  As you are preparing for college, one of 
the many things you may have considered is what you can do to help lighten the financial 
burden of your impending tuition, room and board expenses.  If you are interested in 
helping to pay for college, read on. 
 
The Seahawks Booster Club invites you to be an applicant for our annual Seahawks 
Scholarships.  This is an excellent opportunity for you to lighten the financial burden of 
college expenses upon yourself and your parents..  All interested senior student-athletes 
have the opportunity to apply. A $2,000 scholarship will be awarded to an outstanding 
senior girl and an outstanding senior boy graduating from Cold Spring Harbor High 
School.  The selections will be based upon attributes consistent with the mission of the 
Seahawks Booster Club including Leadership, Character, Athletic Contribution, and 
Team Commitment.  Academics and need will also be considered. The student must have 
participated in high school athletics, but must not be receiving a full scholarship for 
college or university athletics.  From the applications received, finalists of each gender 
will be chosen for interviews which will be conducted in mid-May. The scholarship 
recipients will be notified at the Varsity Awards Dinners. 
 
An application for this scholarship is enclosed herewith and additional applications are 
available at the office of the Director of Athletics and Physical Education in the Field 
House.  Should you wish to apply, please read the instructions carefully, fill out the form 
in its entirety and forward it with the required information and essay to the office of the 
Director of Athletics and Physical Education.  Applications must be completed and 
postdated by 5/1/14 or they will not be considered.  Should you be interested, we look 
forward to your participation. 
 
 
The Seahawks Booster Club 
 
 
 
 
 


